
The	Department	of	Physics	at	Kennesaw	State	University	would	like	to	invite	you	to	our	annual	
Physics	Day! We	are	very	excited	to	offer	young	brilliant	minds	the	opportunity	to	experience	great	
displays	of	science	and	knowledge.	We	will	have	several	displays	set	up	for	all	to	come	by	and	observe	
as	we	demonstrate	novel	experiments.	This	is	a	great	opportunity	for	younger	students	in	the	
sciences.	

The	event	will	be	held	in	the	Physics	Department,	H	260	(830	Academic	Building),	of	the	Kennesaw	
State	University	Marietta	campus.	Parking	will	be	available	next	to	the	building,	and	signs	will	be	
posted	near	the	lots.	The	address	and	a	campus	map	are	available	at	
http://www.kennesaw.edu/maps/

Registration	begins	at	9:00	am	and	the	event	ends	at	1:00	pm.	You	can	bring	your	child	any	time	
during	this	time	interval	as	the	events	will	be	rotating.	As	the	parent	of	your	elementary/middle	
school	student,	we	ask	that	you	pre-register	at	
https://kennesaw.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/SV_8fhVgfpKnJiif77?Q_CHL=preview

According	to	the	KSU	policy	all	minors	must	be	accompanied	by	parents	at	all	time.	Let	us	know	how	
many	students	will	be	attending.	On-site	registration	is	also	available.	Physics	Day	is	hosted	by	the	
Society	of	Physics	Students	and	the	Department	of	Physics	at	Kennesaw	State	University.	
If	you	have	any	further	questions	or	concerns,	please	email	us.
Thank	you,

Dr.	Kisa	S.	Ranasinghe	(kranasin@kennesaw.edu)
Department	of	Physics	Kennesaw	State	University.	

Tony	Niebank,	(aniebank@students.kennesaw.edu)
Physics	Day	Student	Coordinator


